

        Friends of Cradley Surgery NEWSFLASH!! 

We would like to say a huge thank you to all participants of the Valentines Quiz wonderfully organised by Trish Fouque and team

We are so pleased to announce that we raised 
                                                              £556.50 on the evening and combined with additional donations we have raised a total of 
                                                               £656.50

This is a great amount to handover to the Parish council towards the Community Defibrillator 

We can’t thank you all enough for the support you are showing your Community and the Friends of the Surgery

Don’t forget we always need new “Friends” so please do ask us to add you to our email list so we can let you know all about the great communication work and surgery support  our “Friends” are supplying

Our next meeting is Saturday 5th May at the Surgery. Times to be confirmed 
Check out the website for further information  
www.cradleysurgery@nhs.net

DON’T FORGET THE DOPPLER THAT THE FRIENDS OF CRADLEY WERE ABLE TO FUND WITH YOUR KIND DONATIONS IS IN USE IN THE SURGERY NOW. THANKS!


